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Grand Day Out V 
Thursday 17th October 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have organized the ‘Grand Day Out V’ for all classes from years 1-6.  We intend to take 

the Key Stage 2 children on a fell walk from Braithwaite village up Stile End and back down 
Barrow and we intend to take the Key stage 1 (Year 1 and 2) on a forest walk through 
Whinlatter forest.  Reception intend to take the children to Harris Park for the morning but 

they will be back in school in time for school lunches. 
 

The buses for Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) will be leaving school from 9:30am onwards and 
will return in time for the end of the school day.  The buses for Key Stage 1 (Year 1 & 2) 
will be leaving school from 10am onwards and will also return in time for the end of the 

school day. 
 

Your child will need to bring a rucksack with their own packed lunch and a drink as 
Lunchshop will not be available unless your child is in receipt of a Universal Infant Free 
school meal (Year 1 & 2) or free school meals.  Those eligible will be able to log onto 

Lunchshop and place an order for this trip.  A packed lunch will be delivered to school 
prior to setting off on the day. 

 
Pupils should wear suitable clothing and footwear (walking boots) for being outside for 
the day.  This should include a waterproof coat (and trousers if possible) in case of rain.  
They will also need a hat, gloves and a scarf just in case it is a cold but sunny and fresh 

October day!  They will also need to bring a plastic bag (or similar) to sit on when having 
their lunch. 
 

There is a voluntary contribution of £3.20 for this trip to cover the cost of the transport.  
Please make payment via School Money by Friday 11th October as school reserves the right 

to cancel the trip should we not receive sufficient voluntary contributions. 
 
We do need a huge amount of volunteers to accompany us to maintain safety ratios.  If 
you are willing and able to take part please contact myself 
(emmas@fairfieldprimary.co.uk ) or your child’s classteacher via Class Dojo. 
 
Mrs E P Todhunter                                               

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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